Eve O'Sullivan

From: Licensing Staff
Subject: Port of waterford amendment

From: Sean Doherty

Sent: Wednesday 25 May 2022 00:30

To: Licensing Staff <licensing@epa.ie>
Subject: Re: Port of waterford amendment

As cheekpoint boat club/ Port of Waterford . We're untruthful in there

original Environmental impact statement where they clearly stated no dredging was required.. it was
always inevitable extra dredging would be required to install a pontoon at cheekpoint but also
regular maintenance dredging will also be required.... this puts more pressure on the eco system
documents show cheekpoint boat club/port of waterford have mislead ABP the public and local
authority...however more serious questions exist regarding the granting of planning permission by an
bord@pleanala

As there is currently a investigation in to ABP and more allegations being made
daily the matter cheekpoint boat club is currently with a senior council CBC its chairman Mr John
Victor Whitty is a senior employee of waterford port company .waterford port company /cheekpoint
boat club have provided information they know to be untruthful. On the 6th of May a port of waterford of
waterford employee in writing to a official body informed them that ALL permissions were in place . Is
EPA now similar to an bord planalia comprised by conflict of interest  at a public meeting in cheekpoint Co
waterford when asked about appeals to ABP

It was stated not to worry planning is in the bag... |remind you on the may 6th Mr Whitty is so
certain that thelicence applied for will be granted by EPA that he puts it in writing . Tonight it's been
published that the installation of a pontoon at cheekpoint is to commence first week of June... ..I believe the
EPA to have any credibility must inform port of waterford/ cheekpoint boat club that the licence process has
not even closed no decision made ... and in the event of a grant of permission its subject to judicial review.. |
request this email be made part of a objection

SEAN





